Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The ESOL students and teachers would like to invite you to an ESOL
Performance on Thursday the 23™ of November at 11:00am in the Hall to share
the learning the children have been doing in their ESOL classes.

This will be followed by a shared [unch to celebrate all the different cultures
within our school.

We would like to ask you to bring a plate of food to share, preferably from
your culture (labelled if possible). You may bring it to the ESOL room on
Thursday morning or to the hall at 11:00am. (Please make sure you name your
plate or contalner so we can return it to you after the lunch)

The children are welcome to come to school in traditional clothes reflecting
their country and culture If they would like to.

We hope you can make it, we look forward to seeing you!

Inge Millard, Donna Walker & Tania Stevens




